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Dear All, 

 

In February of this year, we launched our 425 Bursary Appeal to create a restricted fund that would 

permanently endow a 425 Bursary for a pupil right through the College: from their first day at St 

Mary’s Hall until their Rhetoric Leavers’ Mass at the College. We set out to raise £425 x 425, a total 

sum of £180,625 which would be endowed in a unitised fund, within the Stonyhurst Foundation, 

providing income in perpetuity. 

 

We are delighted and more than a little humbled to tell you that thanks to your generosity not only 

have we achieved this figure, we have exceeded it. Raising a net figure of £188,723.37 in less than six 

months with over 270 people donating to the Appeal. Thank you! 

 

This bursary will have a life changing impact not only on the first recipient of the 425 Bursary who 

will join Stonyhurst St Mary’s Hall in September 2020 but on successive generations of children to 

come. This bursary will allow them to fulfil their potential and more importantly to live as ‘men and 

women for others’ in Stonyhurst and beyond. 

 

We look forward to welcoming the 425 Bursary recipients into the Stonyhurst family, described by 

Fr Giles Schondonch SJ as ‘a family like no other’ for many years to come, acknowledging that this 

would not have been possible without your invaluable contribution. We will of course be in contact 

shortly with further details about our planned December unveiling of the St Omers Cross at 

Stonyhurst St Mary’s which will record our generous benefactors. 

 

With sincere thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Withnell OS 

Deputy Head (External Affairs) 
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